
 
 

Invitation to suggest a name for a right of way 
between 2 Stanley St and 10 Stanley St Collingwood 

 
Council is seeking to assign a name to the small unnamed right of way between 2 Stanley 
Street and 10 Stanley Street Collingwood (refer map below). 
 

 
 
In considering names for this right-of-way, Council will be guided by its own policy and the 
State Government’s Naming Rules for Places in Victoria. 
 
One option we are considering is to name the street “Rendle Place”, in recognition of 
“Rendle and Sons”, which was retailer that occupied 244-246 Smith Street early last century. 
The signage from that time can still be found on the rear of that property, overlooking the 
street to be named. 
 
If you have a view on this proposal, or another suggestion for a name, please let us know. 
 
Submissions can be sent: 
 
By email to rhys.thomas@yarracity.vic.gov.au 
 
By mail to Senior Governance Advisor 

City of Yarra 
PO Box 168 
RICHMOND VIC 3121 

 
DEADLINE EXTENDED - In order to be considered, your submission and any 
supporting information will need to reach us by Friday 16 March 2018. 
 
If you have any questions on this proposal, please contact Council’s Senior Governance 
Advisor, Rhys Thomas on 9205 5302. 
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